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August 1, 2007 

Scott B. Couch, P.G. 
California State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Financial Assistance 
1001 "I" Street, 16th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Subject: Proposition 50 Integrated Regional Water Management (IRWM) Implementation 
Grant Program, Round 2, Step 1 
Antelope Valley Integrated Regional Water Management Plan 
K/J 0689067 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

On behalf of the Antelope Valley State Water Contractors Association, we are pleased to submit 
this grant application for the Antelope Valley Integrated Regional Water Management Program 
(Program) for Round 2 of the Proposition 50 IRWM Grant Program.  The Program defines a 
clear vision and direction for the sustainable management of water resources in the Antelope 
Valley Region through the year 2035.  The Program identifies existing key water-related 
challenges being faced by the Region, along with projections of how these challenges will 
change over time.   

Enclosed are four (4) bound hard copies of the grant application.  The application has also been 
submitted electronically through the State Board’s FAAST system.  

Very truly yours, 

KENNEDY/JENKS CONSULTANTS 

J. Lauren Everett 
Environmental Scientist 

Enclosure(s): 4 hardcopies, Antelope Valley Integrated Regional Water Management Program  
  Proposition 50 Round 2, Step 1 Grant Application 

cc: Curtis Paxton, Antelope Valley State Water Contractors Association 
TJ, Kim, Los Angeles County Waterworks Districts 40 
 


